Sunset Beach Elementary School’s Quarterly Newsletter

Go Sharks!!!!!

Shark Pride

Demonstrating S.U.R.F.
(Self-discipline, Unity, Respect, &
Friendship)

Important Dates to
Remember:

October 11-18: Fall
Break! Students return
to school on Tuesday,
October 19

October 20: Celebrating
UNITY DAY! Please have
your child wear orange
for this event.

October 28: WASC
visiting team will be
with us virtually for a
parent meeting from
10:30-11:00 am. Please
let Principal Elkington
know at
eliza.elkington@kl12.hi.u
s if you would like to
Join, or the link to
join.

October 29: Halloween
Parade will happen early
in the morning! Students
are welcome to wear
their costumes to
school! We still are not
able to welcome Parents
on campus, but we will
take lots of photos and

put them on our school
website®

Continuous Notice of Non-
Discrimination
The Hawaii State Department of

Education (HIDOE) and its schools

do not discriminate on the basis of

race, sex, age, color, national origin,

religion or disability in its programs
and activities.

November 1: Kahuku
Complex Professional
Development Day - NO
SCHOOL

November 2 - 10: Parent
Teacher Conferences.
Students will be
released at 1:05 pm ;
Wednesday release will
still be at 12:45 pm.
All conferences will be
held virtually.
November 11: Veteran’s
Day Holiday

November 25-26:
Thanksgiving Holiday

SBES Job Oppurtunity
Looking for a part -
time job? SBES is hiring
for recess/lunch
monitors and EA subs.
Monitor’s hours are 9:00
am - 12:45 pm daily and
EA subs work 7:45 am -
2:15 pm, days vary. Both

positions pay
$13.88/hour. Contact
Principal Elkington at:
eliza.elkington@k12.hi.u

Friends of Sunset Beach
Did you know that
Friends of Sunset Beach
(FOSB), a non-profit
dedicated to funding the
arts on the North Shore
sponsors the art program
at SBES? We need your
help more than ever to
keep this program alive
for the kids. After Fall
Break, FOSB will be
hosting the
Original Artworks
fundraiser just in time
for the holidays. Your
kids have been creating
unique one of a kind
artwork that can be made
in to amazing holiday
gifts for family and
Friends. Please support
our community partners -
Banzai Bowls, Ono Yo and
coming soon — Route 99
North Shore Embroidery
retail outlet in Kahuku.
A percentage of sales
supports FOSB!



SAVE THE DATE: Our
annual Art Auction
fundraiser will be on
Saturday, February 19,
2022. Stay tuned for
more details!

‘AINA In Schools
‘AINA In Schools is back
in action this school
year with monthly
lessons for all grades
K-6. While there are no
parent docents
delivering lessons, we
are happy to welcome Ms.
Erin Rubac as our ‘AINA
Lead Teacher who is
leading all lessons.
Grades 2 and 6 are
learning about close to
the source foods and the
‘AINA Food Guide 1in
their ‘AINA Nutrition
Lessons, Grades K, 1, 4,
and 5 are busy in the
garden studying
butterfly and plant life
cycles, planting kalo
and ‘uala, and a Three
Sisters Garden during
their ‘AINA Garden
Lessons, and Grade 3 has
been learning about
compost and
vermicomposting. Ask
your SBES student what
they have been learning
in ‘AINA lately!
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Farm Fresh Fundraisers
Halloween is right
around the corner and
that means it is time
for The Great Pumkin
Sale. We will be doing a
drive thru pumpkin
pickup on Thursday,
October 28" after

school. Pre-order forms

will be emailed out soon
and are due by Friday,
October 22™. This

fundraiser supports the
AINA In Schools program
and the Garden Club at
SBES...so what are you
waiting for!!

. Travel Reminders.... ‘
We know many families
are making travel plans
and we would like to
remind you of the travel
guidelines put forward
by the DOE.These
guidelines ONLY apply to
OQut of State travel, and
they apply to both
students and staff
members. There are (3)
options for students
returning from Out-0f-
State travel:

*Be fully vaccinated
prior to the start of
out-of-state travel and
provide proof of
vaccination to the
school

*Obtain a COVID-19 test
after return and submit
a negative test result
to the school
*Quarantine for 10 days
after return.

Mahalo for your support!

A BIG MAHALO to the
Heder Family for
donating a picnic table
to Mrs.Sisler’s 2™
grade class outdoor
learning space!!!!!
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Preschool: Asking for donations
of old surf leashes for use in the
pre-k playground.

PE Class: Reminder PE days
closed toe shoes & waterbottles.
Monday - K

Tuesday - Grade 1 and 2
Wednesday - Grade 3

Thursday - Grade 4 and 5

Friday - Grade 6



